
F004 CONFEDERAÇÃO BRASILEIRA DE BALONISMO 

 

Av. Lins de Vasconcelos, 3464, sala 101, Vila Mariana, CEP. 04.112-002 
Telefone: +55 11 2592.7881 

E-mail: mundial.2014@balonismo.org.br 
 

São Paulo, 7th of May of 2013 

 

Subject: Official Invitation for the Pre World Championship Test Event 2013 – São 

Carlos,SP/Brazil. 

Dear Sir, 
Dear Delegate of CIA, 
 
The Confederação Brasileira de Balonismo - CBB would like to communicate about the opening 
of the registration for the Pre World Championship Test Event 2013 – São Carlos,SP/Brazil 
which will take place in São Carlos,SP/Brazil from 20th to 27th of July, 2013.  
 
This is a test event for the 21th FAI World Hot Air Balloon Championship 2014 which will occur 
in the same city in July, 2014. 
 
We kindly ask you to forward this invitation to all your federated balloon pilots. 
 
The Confederação Brasileira de Balonismo - CBB has created a website that contains all 
necessary information about the event Pre World Championship Test Event 2013 – São 
Carlos,SP/Brazil including the registration form and contacts from the Organizing Committee if 
you may have an inquiry to do.  
 
The website is: http://www.brazilhab2013.com 
 
If there is anything else that Confederação Brasileira de Balonismo – CBB could do for assisting 
the Delegates of CIA or any hot air balloon pilots please feel free to make a contact with CBB. 
 

 

Atenciosamente, 

 

______________________ 

Edson Romagnoli 

Presidente da CBB 

Confederação Brasileira de Balonismo 

http://www.brazilhab2013.com/

